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Dear Friends and Neighbors of Badlands National Park,

I am writing to update you on the status of the North Unit Bison Resource Stewardship Plan / 
Environmental Assessment for Badlands National Park. We initiated this project and conducted 
public scoping meetings in 2013, asking for your opinions and considerations regarding expanding the 
current bison range within the park to other areas within the North Unit of Badlands National Park.

The National Park Service planning team will work diligently this summer to take what we 
heard during the 2013 public scoping and develop a preliminary range of alternatives. We will 
seek your help in the fall of 2015 when we distribute a newsletter summarizing the results of the 
2013 public scoping and presenting the preliminary range of alternatives for your feedback.

Thank you for your continued interest and your 
support of Badlands National Park.

Eric Brunnemann, Superintendent
Badlands National Park
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